
 

 

 

 Terrace Towers 

80 William Street 

East Sydney NSW 2011 

Telephone: 1300 799 675 

Email: sydney@fwc.gov.au 

 

22 June 2023 
 
Ms Cassandra Banks 
President 
Law Society of New South Wales 
170 Phillip Street 
Sydney  NSW  2000 
 
By email to: lawsociety@lawsociety.com.au 
 
 
Dear Ms Banks, 
 
I would like to invite your organisation to address the Ceremonial Sitting of the Fair Work Commission to 
welcome Deputy President Judith Wright and Deputy President Alex Grayson. 
 
The sitting will be on Monday 24 July 2023 in Hearing Room 15.1, Level 15, Terrace Tower, 80 William 
Street, East Sydney at 9.30am. 
 
There will be a reserved seat for your representative at the bar table. The formal sitting will be followed 
by refreshments. 
 
Given the short time to the ceremonial sitting I would be most grateful if you could respond to this 
invitation by Friday 7 July 2023 to Ms Mirella Franceschini at mirella.franceschini@fwc.gov.au.    
 
Mirella can be contacted on 03 8656 4560 if you would like to discuss any of the information above.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Justice Adam Hatcher 
President 
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